
1. CERTIFICATE OF ACKNOWLEDGEMENT

The meeting commenced with the presentation of a Certificate of
Acknowledgement to Mr Garry Hales for his voluntary contribution to the
Burwood/Pegasus community.  In addition, thank you certificates were presented
to Garry’s children, Jessica and Jonathon, for their contribution.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


